EMPLOYEE NEWSLETTER

Happy December from GlenBrook Health Center! We wish you all safe and happy holidays. If you haven't received your Employee Appreciation Fund check, make sure to check with HR. Remember to show your gratitude by recognizing your coworkers on all STAR's and you can nominate them for Star of the Month. The winner of Star of the Month is eligible for Star of the Quarter.

STAR OF THE MONTH



all STARS

Congratulations to Irene Carbajal, our fantastic CNA, for winning the October STAR OF THE MONTH award! Irene is from Vista, California and has worked at the Health Center for 2 years. She likes how welcoming and friendly the residents and staff are, and she likes making a positive impact on the residents lives. Her hobbies are hiking, going to the beach, reading, and watching humming birds. If she could go anywhere in the world, she would go to the Galapagos Islands, Brazil, Argentina, Australia or Greece. Her goal in life is to become an RN, buy a house in California, and to travel to all seven continents. GlenBrook appreciates all her effort and dedication to the Health Center!

Congratulations to Felix Catayong, our wonderful Cook Supervisor, for winning the November STAR OF THE MONTH award! Felix is from the Philippines and currently lives in San Marcos, California. Felix started working for the Health Center in 2012 and left in 2019, returning in 2021, working for a total of 9 years. He loves the location of the Health Center and all the people he works with in the kitchen. He enjoys fishing and spending time with his family. If he could go anywhere in the world, he would go to Japan with his family to see the cherry blossom trees, or to Italy to learn more about cooking. His goal is to spend enough time with his family. GlenBrook appreciates all his effort and dedication to the Health Center!







